
Poachers sought in killing of
deer near Carson City
By Pete Krajewski, Reno Gazette-Journal

Nevada game wardens are looking for poachers who killed three
deer west of Carson City on Feb. 25, including one doe who was
pregnant with twins.

Two does were found killed, with nearly all of the meat taken,
and a buck was also discovered nearby in Voltaire Canyon, Rob
Buonamici,  Nevada’s  chief  game  warden  said.  Two  near-term
embryos were found discarded near the gut pile of the animals,
Buonamici said.
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